
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Saturday, July 26, 2025 

Boil Water Advisory issued for area around Union St. in Spartanburg repealed 

SPARTANBURG – On Saturday, July 26, Spartanburg Water repealed the Boil Water Advisory in effect for 
the following customers: 

1. 601 UNION ST 

2. 631 UNION ST 

3. 635 UNION ST 

4. 432 VIRGINIA ST  

5. 436 VIRGINIA ST  

6. 444 VIRGINIA ST  

7. 450 VIRGINIA ST  

8. 454 VIRGINIA ST  

9. 470 VIRGINIA ST  

10. 494 VIRGINIA ST  

11. 717 UNION ST 

12. 725 UNION ST  

13. 801 UNION ST  

14. 827 UNION ST  

15. 903 UNION ST  

16. 905 UNION ST  

17. 911 UNION ST  

18. 1011 UNION ST  

19. 1015 UNION ST  

20. 1025 UNION ST  

21. 1027 UNION ST 

Residents are no longer advised to boil water prior to drinking or use for cooking.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. The following streets are those that were 
previously under the Boil Water Advisory: 

 



ABOUT SPARTANBURG WATER: Spartanburg Water, an industry-winning utility, is comprised of 
Spartanburg Water System and Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District. It serves a population of nearly 
240,000 within Spartanburg County, as well as others in parts of Greenville, Union and Cherokee 
counties. With the help of its dedicated team of nearly 300 employees, each day it produces an average 
of 25 million gallons of drinking water and cleans 14 million gallons of wastewater for its customers and 
community. 
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